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Siobhan Baillie MP
Member of Parliament for Stroud
House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA

To whom it may concern

24" October 2022

To Whom it may concern

Re: Stroud Landscape Project

Further to a number of meetings and site visits with the National Trust, please accept this letter as
evidence of my support for the Stroud Landscape Project being included in the Infrastructure
Delivery Plan aspect of Stroud’s Local Plan considerations.

The Landscape project has consistently worked with local landowners, other environmental
bodies, councils and communities to deliver a thriving environment of connected habitats
throughout the Stroud Valleys and along the Cotswold escarpment.

As the project covers 21,000 hectares, this is significant to our local and National ambitions for
nature conservation. We are also proving successful partnership working as we make progress.

Please therefore consider the above request within the Nature Recovery Networks and Natural
Capital sections of the emerging plan.

If you would require more information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
| look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Siobhan Baillie MP
Member of Parliament for Stroud

Constituency Office: 54 Five Valleys Shopping Centre, 3 King Street, Stroud, GL5 3BS
01453 759748 siobhan.baillie.mp@parliament.uk siobhanbaillie.org.uk



